
In regards to the consideration of SB 941. I can not encourage 
you enough to vote against this bill. It will do nothing to stop 
criminals from getting guns and it will only affect people that 
already follow the laws. Please remember what happened in 
Colorado following the passing of a gun control bill in that 
state. Those representatives were successfully recalled. The 
same can happen here as well. 
 

Shaun 
 


